
 

 

 

Is it already a new year?  OMG!!!  Happy New 

Year, looking forward to a better one. 

 

Now, vaccinations are just beginning.  Thatôs the 

first positive outlook for 2021.  Even though itôs 

still a few months more, hopefully, by summer or 

fall, weôll experience a closer to normal life.   

 

Until then, continue to protect yourself and be 

safe.  Weôll be together again. 

 

 
 

Your president, 

Chris 



 

 *** Note:  All meeting dates are tentative. 

 

January 15é...éMonthly Meeting  

 

February 19é.é Monthly Meeting  

 

March 19éé..é Monthly Meeting  

 

April  16éé.....é Monthly Meeting  

 

May 21éé......é Monthly Meeting  

 

June 18ééé..é Monthly Meeting  

 

July 4ééééé..Independence Day 

 

July 16ééé...é Monthly Meeting  

Since members canôt share their orchids in 

person during the suspension of meetings, we 

can still share their pride and joy plants.  

Please continue to send your photos of blooms 

from your yards and greenhouses.  We will 

continue to post all contributions in theupcoming 

newsletters. 

Wit hout your contributions, they will be very 

small newsletters.  LOL  So, grab your camera 

and e-mail those pictures. 

Note: It doesnôt have to be an orchid to share!!! 
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